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Mr Richard Galloway
Dampier Salt Ltd
Locked Bag 11
Belmont WA 6984

Dear Mr Galloway

Permit to Clear Native Vegetation under the Environmental Protection Act 1988
Dampier Salt - Port Hedland Salt Operations (CPS 1869/1)

Please find enclosed your permit to clear native vegetation granted under s.51E of the Environmental
Protection Act 1988. This authorisation gives you approval to clear, subject to certain terms, conditions or
restrictions. A copy of your permit is now available for the public to view, as required by the regulations.

Read your permit carefully. If you do not understand your permit, contact this Department immediately.
There are penalties for failing to comply with the requirements of your permit.

If you are aggrieved by a decision of the Department of Industry and Resources, an appeal may be
lodged with the Minister for the Environment; Climate Change; Disability Services. If you choose to
appeal, it must be in writing, clearly setting out the grounds of your appeal, and received by the Minister
for the Environment; Climate Change; Disability Services within 28 days of being notified. More
information on lodging an appeal is available from the Office of the Appeals Convertor on telephone (08)
9221 8711. Completed appeals should be posted or delivered to:

Office of the Appeals Convenor
13th Floor, AIlendale Square
77 St Georges Terrace
PERTH WA 6000

Tel: 9221 8711
Fax: 9221 8244
Ernail; appeals~,environment.wa.qov.au
Web: htt p ://www.ap peals.dp c.wa.gov.a u

Third parties may also appeal against the issue of this permit. Please note that clearing must not
commence until the date stated on the permit (4 August 2007) or until notified on the outcome of
any appeal. In addition, clearing must not commence until all other environmental approvals have
been obtained.

Compliance with the terms, conditions or restrictions of this permit does not absolve the Permit Holder
from responsibility for compliance with the requirements of all Commonwealth and State legislation.

If you have any queries regarding this decision, please do not hesitate to contact Vanja Sekizovic in the
Department’s Native Vegetation Assessment Branch on (08) 9222 3151 or email
vanja.sekizovic@doir.wa.gov.au.

Yours sinc~erely

Graham Cobby
DIRECTOR
ENVIRONMENT DIVISION

5 July 2007

Encs


